
 
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

           

TO:  Finance Advisory and Audit Committee of Town of Loxahatchee Groves 

FROM: Jeff Kurtz, Project Coordinator 

DATE: May 5, 2025  

SUBJECT: Questions about the previously presented Audit Report for Fiscal Year 2023-

2024  

 

Background: 

Attached is the draft 2024 Fiscal Year Annual Comprehensive Financial Report. The auditor made 

a presentation to the committee at their April 28, 2025, meeting. At that time, the committee did 

not have any questions but indicated that they may have some once they had more time to review 

the draft audit. If the committee members have questions, they can be posed at this time.  

Recommendation: 

Receive and File. 

 

 


